
Consell asks APB to enumerate excursion arrivals in port and repair bike path and promenade

The Consell de Formentera has asked the Port Authority of the Balearic Islands (Autoritat
Portuària de les Illes Balears, APB
) to detail the changes attending the transfer of maritime excursions to the new pier adjacent the
passenger terminal and to indicate how many single-day excursions arrive at the port of La
Savina. "We have said this many times already and insist once again", said Ana Juan, "the
arrival of maritime excursions must be regulated". The Consell president additionally asked
Francesc Antich, president of the APB, for explanations about the capture of ship's grey water
inside the port.

  

On Monday, President Juan sent a letter to Ignacio Revilla, chief of the APB's Eivissa-La Savina
office, requesting "urgent action on the harbour promenade, where numerous flaws on the
cycling path and roadway render normal circulation difficult".

  

Also, President Juan asked to be briefed on the projected completion of work to equip the new
Formentera Fishermen's Guild with electrical connections. The APB has pledged that work will
be completed by 15 July.
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